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IDOT Construction Inspection ■ US 34 in Yorkville  
Kendall County, Illinois 

 
Prime Consultant 

 
Millennia is providing Phase III engineering services for the 
$33 million improvement of US 34 between Yorkville and 
Oswego.  The project consists of the construction of 3.65 miles of 
four- lane jointed PCC pavement with a center concrete median from 
IL 47 to Orchard Road, including traffic signals and a shared use 
pedestrian path.  The project also includes over 30,000 feet of storm sewer pipe that utilizes detention ponds, in-
pipe storage, and infiltration trenches to reduce the amount of water runoff from the project.  Phase III engineering 
services are being provided for the inspection, supervision, materials testing (including, but not limited to, PCC, 
HMA and embankment testing), materials certification, and all documentation for this project.   
 
 
 
 

 
 
  

Client: 
 

Illinois Department of Transportation 
District 3 
700 East Norris Drive 
P.O. Box 697 
Ottawa, IL 61350-0697 
Phone: 815.434.6131 

 


